
Date: November 2024 
To: Board of Education 
From: Tammy Huss  
Re: Monthly Report 
 
National Youth Ministry 
• Cassie has started an online interest for NCYC Indianapolis taking place in November 19-23, 2025.  

 
Diocesan Youth Ministry 
• We had 12 youth that took part in High School Youth Day on October 27th at Lake Geneva Christian Center 

with 5 of them being DYC.  
• Registration will open soon for the middle school lock-in taking place January 25/26 in St Cloud. Our DYC 

students will help in planning this event. 
• An online interest form is available for Castaway 2025, taking place March 28-30. Planning and registration 

will begin in January. 
 

Parish Youth Ministry/Faith Formation  
• Youth Ministry Blizzard night – November 16. 
• Breakfast with Father – Meeting again on November 20. Grades 7-12 are invited to join our priests for 

breakfast at Traveler’s Inn. About 12 students came to the last breakfast :) 
• HS game/movie night at the Lighthouse on Sat, November 23 from 6:30-8:30. 
• Pickleball for grades 9-12 on Saturday, December 14 from 7-9pm at the Blind Squirrel. 
• Catholic Youth Summer Camp taking place in June is full and a waiting list has been started. 
• Planning for Steubenville in July has begun – an online interest form is available.  
• Confirmation takes place on December 1 at 2:00pm with Bishop Neary presiding. 

 
Inter-Denominational Youth Ministry (Young Life/Wyldlife) 
• Cassie is attending Monday night WL gatherings with our middle schoolers. The next Club night is 

November 25.  
• Fall Wyldlife Camp takes place December 6-8 at the Castaway Club. 
 
Young Adult Ministry  
• The next dance is scheduled for Saturday, December 7. 
• The young adult group has not been meeting regularly. Looking into helping get this started up again. 
• The young couples + families group meets monthly. They are having a fall kick off at the bowling alley this 

coming Sunday, November 17. 
 

Adult Faith Formation 
• RCIA – we have added to additions to our group and 1 has decided to wait. 
• REBOOT with Chris Stefanick was a success. We are following up with coordinating small groups. 
• Catholic Women’s Study will have their last gathering for Revelation this week. Will start up again in Feb or 

March 
• WINE Bunch will return in January meeting on the third Thursday of the month after Mass. 


